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Senator Pfaff Visits Holmen High School 

 
Madison, WI – Today, State Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) visited Holmen High School along with 

Governor Tony Evers to highlight a budget proposal to create the Healthy Meals, Healthy Kids program, which 

would fully fund school breakfasts and lunches for all children in Wisconsin. 

 

State Senator Brad Pfaff released the following statement on the visit: 

 

“Students learn best on a full stomach. School breakfasts and lunches enable kids to be more engaged in their 

school work, whether it’s solving math problems or learning about the history of our great state.” 

 

“What’s good for kids is good for our farmers. School breakfasts and lunches not only help our students learn, 

but also support the farmers and producers that feed Wisconsin.” 

 

### 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County. 
 


